BACCN Twitter Chat January 2021 #baccndiversity report
This chat was moderated by @nicki_credland the Chair of the BACCN. The BACCN National board have been working hard, exploring ways to increase engagement with nurses from a Back, Asian or Minority Ethnicity (BAME) and to improve BAME representation at both a regional and national level.
Following on from our first BAME Award that supports a project related to BAME issues within Critical Care we discussed your experience and what you would like the BACCN to focus on over the next year with regards to this. A full report will follow.
Let’s talk #baccndiversity.

